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Notice 69 of 2018

CONFIRMATION NOTICE

Voluntary Audits

The Information Notice on "Voluntary Audits’, which was published on 08 June 2018, signed

and mandated by myself, Adv. Rory Voller, Commissioner of Companies and Intellectual Property

Commission (CIPC), on even date as publication, bears reference.

Pursuant to the afore-stated publication, certain stakeholders in the accounting and auditing
industry, raised concerns on the mandate therein stated. Discussions ensued, and it was
undertaken by CIPC that the concerns raised will be considered.

Consequently, after such deliberations and careful consideration of the matter, the CIPC reached
the decision that the contents and mandate as per the afore-stated Notice on Voluntary Audits

still stands.

Therefore, pursuant to the above, the said Notice, with emphasis on its Conclusion, remains fully

effective and mandatory. .
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Adv. Rory Voller
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